
 

 
 

Academic & Student Affairs Committee 
Minutes of the E-Meeting 

October 29, 2019 
 

The Academic & Student Affairs Committee conducted its October 29 meeting by e-business as 
there was only one item to consider – that of electing a vice chair.  Following a nomination 
accepted by consensus that Ms. Olivia Bradford serve as the 2019 – 2020 vice chair, a motion 
was made, seconded, and approved electing her to said position. 
 
Announcement 
The next meeting of the ASA Committee will be Tuesday, December 3 (one week late due to 
Thanksgiving), at 3:30 p.m. in GUC Room 200.  This meeting was subsequently cancelled due 
to lack of new business. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
Kelly Ford 
Committee Recorder 

 


